
Aid Program DEAF SCHOOL SKARDU 

First relief effort in SKARDU in May 2014 is imminent  

The contact with Landesförderzentrum Hören und Sprache SCHLESWIG  (an academy for hearing and 

speech impaired children in NORHTERN GERMANY), an article published in the journal Hörakustik  and 

information among your friends and supporters of PAKSITAN-Hilfe zur Selbsthilfe e.V. have led to a 

variety of donations, which during a visit in early May in SKARDU enable us to start with the support of 

DEAF SCHOOL SKARDU. 

 

   
 

SKARDU, at a hight of 2.500 m at river INDUS surrounded by 4 ‘eightthousanders’ 

 

Hans Joachim Gerber and acoustician Michael Eggers will be in SKARDU in the second week of May. At 

the beginning they will be briefed by the initiators of the school, the couple Aniqa and Bano Afzal Rasool, 

about the local conditions and the environment. Then Michael Eggers will train on the donated equipment, 

perform hearing test and adjust hearing aids jointly with Aniqa and Bano Afzal Rasool. Contact will be 

made with the two clinics and the ear, nose and throat specialist of the city and possibilities for future 

cooperation will be discussed. Finally, it is presented the utility when talking with the District Council 

SKARDU, decision makers of the city and parents of hearing impaired children the charity’s aid program 

will be presented the possibility of future continuous support will be discussed. 

 

   
 

Michael Eggers will train on the donated audiometer and thus decisively enhance the quality of 

hearing tests  

 

Immediately after returning from PAKISTAN with another progress report we will inform on the results of 

the trip.  

Thanks to all the donors, who helped to carry out this relief effort. 

 

PAKISTAN - Hilfe zur Selbsthilfe - e.V. 

Gruener Kamp 9, 24582 Bordesholm, GERMANY Tel.: +49 – (0)4322 - 584755 

Email: pakistan-hilfe@gmx.de, Website: www.pakistan-hilfe.org 

Donation Account: Bordesholmer Sparkasse – IBAN DE96210512750155016538, BIC NOLADE21BOR 


